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November 29, 2022 
 
 
To the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission: 
 

The New York Independent System Operator, Inc. (NYISO) is requesting an extension to file its Form 
3Q due 11/29/2022.   The reason for this request is due to recent significant staffing constraints.   
The additional time will allow the NYISO to complete Form 3Q. 

 
The NYISO is requesting an extension to December 6, 2022 (one week). 

 
The contact information for the NYISO is Patrick Kelly and I can be reached at 518-365-7650. 
 
Thank you in advance for consideration and approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 

Patrick J Kelly, CPA | LinkedIn 
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